Mayor's Report For March 4, 2019 Assembly Meeting

regarding Governor Dunleavy's proposed FY 2020 budget to hear public comments and concerns on the potential impact of the proposed budget on Petersburg. The meeting will be held this Wednesday, March 6, 2019 at 6:00 p.m. in the Assembly Chambers. The Borough will accept testimony, both orally and in writing, focused on opposition or support of the proposed budget. Public questions and concerns provided to the Borough during the Town Hall Meeting will be thoroughly researched and findings will be shared with the public.

Attached to this report is a form that can be filled out by Borough residents and turned in to the Assembly at the Town Hall Meeting.

The community is encouraged to attend. For more information, please contact the Clerk's office at 772-5405 or by email at dthompson@petersburgak.gov.